
 

 
 

      

         

 

 

        

 

 

 

                            

 

      *Covid-19 News Bulletin * 

               St. Aloysius Girls School,  Uganda 
From the Team , October 23, 2021  . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

A heartfelt and loud shout out to all our donors!  Thank you! We 
have recently received so many generous donations from so many of 
you!  I called Sr. Immaculate to tell her about all the financial help 
she would be receiving  from her donors.   She was all choked up, so 
happy,  and so grateful that she would have so much help to open up 
St. Aloysius.  She will be able to offer many scholarships to help the 
students who will be coming back to school in January.   From her 
experience last year, she knows that most of her students will be ar-
riving back to school hungry and with very little money or  school 
supplies.   Thank you for your generosity!    

      

 

 

 

     Remember that our method of wiring money to the St. Aloysius 
account usually takes a  month to six weeks, but every dime we have 
sent through the years has been received by Sister in her school ac-
count!  We keep very accurate track of the money sent and make 
sure it is received. 
     Thank you again to all our monthly donors who have been giving 
for many years now, and thank you to those who surprise us with 
unexpected checks!!!   
                          ********************************** 
     A couple days ago I heard from a student that we met when we 
were in Uganda  who became a “pen pal” to my granddaugh-
ter.  Maltina lives in Kampala with her family.  She is now in her sec-
ond year of college and has been doing all her classes on her smart 
phone as she has no computer.  She admitted that it’s been very diffi-
cult to keep up but she loves the university classes even online.  She is 
determined to get a degree.   Maltina was sponsored by  St. Mary by 
the Sea with a partial scholarship  when she attended St. Aloysius. 
She is a great success story! 
     Maltina said that she and her family all just got the free Johnson 
and Johnson vaccine. She said to say, “Thank you to America for the 
free vaccine!”     The vaccine is now available to all in Kampala, but 
she has heard it’s still hard to find in the countryside.  Universities in 
Uganda  will be starting up in person November 1st and everyone 
must have the vaccine to go back to all career schools and universi-
ties.  Remember that St. Aloysius as well as other secondary schools 
in Uganda start back in January following the six month lockdown!  
 

 Thank you for, so generously, supporting girls’ educa-
tion in Uganda!    Weebale!! 
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Maltina then and now! 
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